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Prayer requests
•For Ja to finish three of 
the core audio player 
lessons for Project 316.
• For the audio players to 
be available to purchase 
soon.
•For renewing our visa.  It 
expires October 26.  

Pictured above 
These students scored the 
highest on their English 
exams through the English 
learning program that we 
conduct four times a week. 
Their reward: Special Thai 
dinner and ice cream.

Pictured right
Mikaela will turn 1 year old 
on Nov 30th and Sinjin will 
turn 4 on Christmas Eve.

ZEEKISMS

Let the word of Christ dwell in you richly in all wisdom, teaching and 
admonishing one another in psalms and hymns and spiritual songs, 

singing with grace in your hearts to the Lord: Colossians 3:16

Project 316: The Excitement Continues!!! 
 The closer we get to completing everything for the audio players the more 
excited we become! We are now close to 90% complete with all of the teaching 
material that is being produced. We are still waiting for a few key lessons to be 
recorded by our translator and friend, Ja (Hmong: Tsav). And we are aiming towards 
the end of November/early December to have all of the introductions to the New 
Testament books translated and recorded.  
 The believers who are part of our home church that meets at Berean Bible 
Church in Pottstown, PA have initiated a fund drive so that we can purchase 
additional players. We firmly believe that these players will make a huge impact in 
the lives of the Hmong here in South East Asia. So, if you wanted to give some funds 
to help, you still have time to get involved and be part of the initial distribution of the 
first batch of audio players (see the PDF for details). We hope that they will be 
complete and ready to go sometime during the Hmong New Year celebrations when 
the rice harvest is finished. We are in contact with 
personnel who will call us as soon as the new audio 
players are available. Right now we haven’t heard 
anything, so we pray that everything goes well, and that 
they will soon be made available to buy.
 Thank you to everyone who partners with us in 
this ministry to the Hmong! Without your notes of 
encouragement and prayers, it would be much more 
difficult to live away from family and friends.

Mike, Sonja, Sinjin, and Mikaela Zeek
mzeek@fim.org

Check out our project 
videos on YouTube to 

get all the latest details. 
Just type: “Project 316” 

in the search box.
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